
Londonderry Township Board of Supervisors 
WORK SESSION MINUTES 

January 21, 2015 
7:00p.m. 

 
The Londonderry Township Board of Supervisors held their Work Session meeting and 
a Public Hearing on Wednesday, January 21, 2015 at the Municipal Building, 783 S. 
Geyers Church Road, Middletown, Pennsylvania, beginning at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
Present: Mike Geyer, Chairman 
  Bart Shellenhamer, Vice Chairman 
  Ron Kopp, Member 
  Anna Dale, Member 
  Mel Hershey, Member 
  Steve Letavic, Township Manager 
  Jeff Burkhart, Code/Zoning Officer 
  Siah Pritchard, MS4 Coordinator 
  Allison Funk, MS4 Environmental Specialist 
  Andrew Kenworthy, Engineer 
 
  
 
Salute the Flag 
 
PUBLIC HEARING 
ACT 537 Plan 
Bill Rehkop and Andrew Kenworthy reviewed the 537 Plan draft including cost and 
alternative analysis.  The board postponed action because of light attendance possibly 
due to inclement weather.  Discussion will continue at the February 2, 2015 meeting as 
to allow the public the opportunity to comment.  No action taken. 
 
MS4 Presentation – Siah Pritchard & Allison Funk 
Mr. Pritchard and Ms. Funk explained the (MCM) Minimum Control Measures for (1) 
Public Education and Outreach and (2) Public Participation.  They also went over the 
MS4 Plan Update for January and gave a Stormwater Awareness presentation.  
 
 
Mrs. Dale motioned to adjourn the meeting at 9:17pm, Mr. Hershey seconded.  Motion 
approved. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


